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Statement from the Board of Trustees regarding 

Superintendent of Schools 

For immediate release – February 20, 2020 

The Red Deer Catholic Regional Schools Board of Trustees passed a motion on Tuesday, February 18, 

2020, concluding the employment of Superintendent Dr. Paul Mason, effective immediately.  

Associate Superintendent Kathleen Finnigan has been appointed as Interim Superintendent. Red Deer 

Catholic Regional Schools thanks Dr. Mason for his years of service. 

As this is an internal employment matter, the Red Deer Catholic Regional Schools Board has no further 

comment.  
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